
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Bullying in the Workplace

News

11.13.13 

KMBZ News featured commentary from Jim Holland, partner in the Kansas City office, in a

November 13 news story on bullying.

Jim noted in the interview that: “[employers] have to take every complaint of bullying seriously.”

Jim offered further guidance to employers, stating that there is a fine line between bullying and

unlawful harassment and to make sure employees know about the company’s harassment policy.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

James R. Holland, II

Regional Managing Partner

816.842.8770

Email

mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/james-r-holland-ii.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/james-r-holland-ii.html
tel:816.842.8770
mailto:jholland@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

